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OFFICE OF THE ELECTORAL AREA DIRECTOR 

August 16, 2022 

Hello Area H Residents, 

I hope you are all having a chance to enjoy the summer weather. Attached you will find a CL South Emergency Preparedness Guide. I 
believe Cultus Lake Community Association has sent one out to those living at the north end of Cultus. Thank you CLCA and to the 
South Cultus Preparedness group for your help.   

Tansy Ragwort- Is an invasive species of plant found in Columbia Valley and in other places throughout BC. It can cause liver damage 
in livestock and needs to be removed from property and disposed of properly. There will be a drop off opportunity at the Columbia 
Valley Hall on Saturday August 20th 10:00am2:00pm. Please check your property, pull up plants, put them in a plastic bag and bring 
them to the hall. They will take them away and dispose of them. Thanks to Fraser Valley Invasive Species for their help with this. 
https://bcinvasives.ca/invasives/tansy-ragwort/ 

FireSmart Assessment- As the hot dry weather continues it is important for all of us to do our best to keep our properties fire safe. 
Please keep the grass to 10cm, remove debris from around your house and keep plants shrubs watered. If you are interested in 
having a home assessment please email firesmart@fvrd.ca or call 604 702 5000. Once you have had a home assessment you have an 
opportunity for a rebate. If you are interested in adding a roof top sprinkler to your house here is a link. 
https://shop.waspwildfire.ca/products/complete-wildfire-protection-kit 

Financial Assistance for those impacted by 2021 Flooding Red Cross has a financial assistance program which is being offered to 
small business owners and not-for-profit organizations impacted by the 2021 floods.. https://www.redcross.ca/how-we-
help/current-emergency-responses/2021-british-columbia-floods-and-extreme-weather 

Roads/ Traffic/Line Painting 

They had added a sealant to the centre of the road where the line will go. I do not have a date for actual lines.   

I sent the video of the fire truck trying to get through the traffic on the long weekend to the newspaper, and there has 
been an increased interest in finding a proper solution to the problem. Ministry of Highways and Infrastructure (MOTI) has said they 
will be installing some semi-permanent delineators in certain places along the road. RCMP, FVRD, BC Parks, CLPB and MOTI are 
working together to tackle the ticket/tow issue. I know people think it's simple but it is a multi-jurisdictional provincial issue that 
involves legislation, the Motor Vehicle Act, proper authority and proper process. It's challenging.  Regional Districts are not like the 
cities where bylaw officers can just put a ticket on a window and call for a tow truck. I believe our concerns are now being taken 
seriously and I will be presenting specific requests to the province during the fall. We will be asking BC Parks to find ways to manage 
their visitors. I have another planning meeting next week with the various stakeholder groups and will keep this topic active. Safety 
of all of us is what is important. 

It continues to be a privilege to serve you. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have questions or concerns. 

Warm regards,Taryn 

Taryn Dixon 
FVRD Director- Electoral Area H 

 604 819 7000 
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